Institutional review board statement: The National Center for Health Statistics of the
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention conducted the NHANES III in the United
States from 1988 through 1994. This survey was designed to assess the health and
nutrition status of a large representative sample in the United States. The survey and

data collection was approved by the NHANES Institutional Review Board (IRB).
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